
 
Town of Rockford April 2022 

After hours contacts:  

Carrie Roecks 509-270-3310   

Dave Thompson 509-294-0540 

Have a Happy Easter! UNPACK YOUR OUTSIDE WATER METERS  

Public Works will start reading outdoor meters in April. Please 

be sure to have your meter unpacked no later than 

04/20/2022. If you have any questions, or need assistance, 

contact Town Hall as soon as possible.  

MAYOR: Carrie Roecks                                  

COUNCILMEMBERS: Clint Stevenson  • Micki Harnois • Tim Fricke • Mark Lonam • Brian Laude 

Rockford Town Hall  20 W Emma Street  509-291-4716      M-F 9am-12pm, 1pm-4pm  

ROCKFORD YOUTH BASEBALL 

All kids between 5-12 years of age can play. Practice begins in 

May with games starting in June.  

There is a $40 registration fee for each player.  

Scholarships are available.  

Visit https://www.rockfordwa.com/baseball.html 

for more information and required forms. 

Thanks to those who applied to 

be on the town’s Planning     

Commission. The Mayor has    

selected and contacted a group 

of four qualified applicants! 

FredNecks/Lion’s Club Frog Regatta is BACK 
 

April 23rd, 2022 

Frogs sold until 3pm on Regatta Day 

Purchase your $5 frog in advance from local businesses or any Lion’s Club member! 

Lagoon Loan Fee...REMOVED! 
Town Council approved the final installment to the loan on the Waste Water Treatment 

Facility! All customers on the sewer system will notice a monthly decrease of $30.78, 

starting on the 03/31/2022 utility bill. The remaining $9.22, for Operations and  

Maintenance, has been added to the existing  $6.76 “sewer surcharge”, making the new 

sewer surcharge amount show as $15.98 on your bill. 

This is very exciting news for town staff and our customers, particularly since we are able 

to pay the loan off 12 years earlier than expected. If you have questions about your  

utility bill,  please contact Town Hall. We are happy to answer any questions.  


